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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 24 March 2023 
 

Removal from Official List  
 
Perth, Western Australia – Syntonic Limited (“Syntonic” or “Company”) (SYT.ASX), wishes 
to advise that it will be removed from the Official List from the commencement of trading on 
Monday, 27 March 2023 in accordance with Listing Rule 17.12. 
 
The securities of SYT have been suspend from trading for a continuous period of 2 years. The 
removal has been undertaken in accordance with the policy set out in section 3.4 of ASX Listing 
Rules Guidance Note 33 Removal of Entities from the ASX Official List.  
 
Following the Company’s delisting from ASX, SYT will be a public unlisted company. SYT’s shares 
will no longer be publicly quoted or able to be traded on ASX. Furthermore, the Company will no 
longer lodge announcements on the Market Announcements Platform of ASX. Therefore, in 
order to keep up to date with the Company’s news, shareholders should monitor the Company’s 
website.  
 
If you have not already done so, we urge you to ensure that your communication preferences 
are up to date with Computershare. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of the Company. 
 

About Syntonic  

Syntonic Ltd (SYT.ASX) is an Australian listed company currently exploring project and business 
opportunities. 

To learn more about Syntonic, visit www.syntoniclimited.com.  

 
For further enquiries, please contact:  

 
Tim Slate 
Non-Executive Director and Joint Company Secretary 
E: info@syntoniclimited.com 
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